The Willow Bluttian

a community newsletter: March 2003

Willow Bluffs Homeowners' Association

The board wishes 1o thank all the residents in Willow Bluffs for being patient during their
re-struciuring process. Each resident should have received a letier expressing the Board's
newest objectives: To keep its residents better informed and to be a better organized Board
to meet your needs more efficiently. The Board wants to remind you of the following:

- 2003 Homeowner's dues deadline was extended to March 15, 2003. (For more information
on what your paymeni coniributes 1o please visit our website.)

- Please visit the Willow Bluff's website: www.willowbluffs.com for up-io-date information
on mmporiani community news.

- Please submit all inquiries or comments in writing and mail them 1o the Willow Bluffs
Homeowners Association; P.O. Box 603; Willow Springs, NC 27592

The Willow Bluffs Homeowners' Association Board

April 2003 - March 2004

Phase 1 Representatives: Keith Bridgers & Leslie Hatcher

Phase 2 Representative: Mark ODekirk

Phase 3 Representatives: Joe Honeveutt & Melissa MeCardle

Phases 4 & 5 are represented by the builder, Forrest Ball, until neighborhood is complete.
{Thanks Guys!!! You are very appreciated!!!)

The deadline for submitting nominations for the Willow Bluffs Homeowners' Association

Board was Feb. 28, 2003. There were no new nominaiions received. Therefore, an "official"
election process is not necessary.

We need volunteers!

The Board has many committees. Would you have the time to help out with the following?
-Welcoming Commiitee (* *new)
-Architectural Committee

-Newsletter Commitiee
-Fall-Festival/Parade for kids (3 people)
-Spring Adult Neighborhood Party




